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November 24, 2020
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Cit7 Cieik, Broken Arrow, OK

Dear Larry,

| am writing today, to request a hearing, by the City Council regarding
SP-298. SP-298 is a request for a specific use permit for a place of
assembly, which was recommended for denial by the Planning Commission
on November 19, 2020.

If you have any questions you can contact me at the number below.

Thank you

Shellie D Love
918-625-9008
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